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Lisa Driscoll

From: Becky Perkins 
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 1:16 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Support of Sheriff Livingston's request for Measure X funds

Hello Lisa Discroll: 
 
 

Our neighbor (in just the last three months) has had the catalytic converter on his Prius stolen twice.  
 
 

He parks his car in front of his house. The second time the criminals came at about 3AM on Monday morning 
and used a saw of some kind. By the time we were awoken by the noise and gotten up they were gone! 
 
 

Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always served Discovery Bay and Contra Costa County the best 
they can.  With the limited manpower and resources these kinds of crimes are not addressed and continue.  
 
 

I want to add my support to the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds to acquire the much-needed resources to 
improve their staffing, reduce response times and investigate the crimes that occur. These criminals need to be 
brought to justice and the word on the street needs to be the community of Discovery Bay will not allow these 
brazen acts. 
 

Thank you for your work and consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Becky Perkins 
 
 




